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 The Village of Berwyn is holding 

another By-Election. Nomination 

forms are available at the Village 

office and are available for download 

on the Village website.  

Nomination Day is January 16th, 

2023. 

Election Day is February 13th, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR AND ALL THE BEST TO EVERYONE IN 2023! 

Council Highlights   

 December 12, 2022 

John McLeod gave an update about the arena. 

Alan Stebbing from Emergency Management Agency gave Council a presentation. 

It was decided that an Ice Candle Festival would be held on February 18, 19 & 20, 2023. 

The 1st and 2nd Readings of new Bylaw #697 Emergency Management were passed.  

Council approved update to the 10 year Capital Plan. 

Council approved partnering with Grant Match for funding opportunities. 
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Tax Installments 
The Village of Berwyn will be accepting applications from property owners who wish to pay their taxes by 

monthly installments as of January 2023. In order to qualify for this your taxes must be paid in full. 

Please contact Heather at the Village Office, 780-338-3922 and she can provide you with an estimate of 

how much your monthly payments will be.   

You can also e-mail her at finance@berwyn.ca. or stop by the office.  

The deadline for applications is January 15, 2023. 

If you are already on the monthly installments, your letter regarding renewal has been sent to you. 


